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TOWN OF ALGOMA,
WINNEBAGO COUNTY, WISCONSIN
March 21, 2018

The monthly Town Board meeting was called to order by Vice Chair Clark at 6:00 p.m.

The following Supervisors were present: Christopher Wright, Patricia Frohrib, Patricia Clark and
James Marvin.

The following Supervisors were absent: Joel Rasmussen (excused).

The following were also present: Administrator Ben Krumenauer and Clerk Deborah Stark.

On a motion by Supervisors Frohrib/Marvin, passed on a voice vote, the Board approved the
minutes of the monthly Town Board meeting dated February 21, 2018.

On a motion by Supervisors Wright/Frohrib, passed on a voice vote (1 abstention — Clark), the
Board approved the minutes of the Special Town Board meeting dated March 7, 2018.

On a motion by Supervisors Wright/Marvin, passed on a voice vote, the Board approved the
March 2018 disbursements.

The Fire Department provided a written report. They are working on the 2018 fundraising
efforts. The result of the Firefighters Grant should be known by April 8, 2018.

The Economic Development Committee did not meet.

The Planning Commission did not meet.

The Parks Committee did not meet.

The monthly financial statements were received.

The Administrator spoke concerning the Neighborhood Watch Community meeting which will
take place at the Town Hall on May 3, 2018. There are two parcels at the end of Fenzl Drive that

are going to become available. Does the Parks Committee want to consider this area as a
possible future park?
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School Board candidate Liz Szilagyi introduced herself. She is running for the position as she
does not feel that the Town has any representation and she would like to make Oshkosh a
destination school district.

On a motion by Supervisors Wright/Marvin, passed on a voice vote, the Board approved the
borrowing measure for Jones Park with Bank First National for an amount not to exceed
$600,000.00.

On a motion by Supervisors Frohrib/Marvin, passed on a voice vote, the Board approved an
update in the Town Hall Rental Policy.

On a motion by Supervisors Wright/Marvin, passed on a voice vote, the Board adjourned at
6:31.

Respectfully submitted,
Deborah L Stark, WCMC
Clerk



